KENTUCKY RETIREMENT SYSTEMS

Actuarial Analysis

HB 422/HCS

February 6, 1998
Mr. Gilmore Dutton

Legislative Research Commission

Capitol Annex

Frankfort, KY  40601

RE:
HB 422/HCS

Dear Gilmore:


House Bill 422/HCS contains the essentially the same as the original bill which had an actuarial analysis as 98 BR 1283.


The original analysis showed no cost.  The committee substitute limits the group eligible to purchase service under the provision to current contributing members of the Kentucky Retirement Systems.  


Since this revision does not change the basic provision, but simply limits the size of the group to which it applies, there would be no change in the actuarial impact.

Sincerely,

Pamala S. Johnson

General Manager

